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Mr Joe Anderson 
 
 
By email to joe.anderson.uk@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
7 March 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Anderson  
 
Re: Operation Kalmia 
 
I write further to your email dated 20 February 2017 sent to the IPCC FOI team.  
 
I apologise for not updating you before regarding the redaction process and publication 
of the report mentioned in David Knight’s letter dated 9th December 2016. Since Mr 
Knight wrote to you, I have received further representations on redactions and 
publication which I am considering. I would like to take this opportunity to reiterate what 
Mr Knight put in his letter of the 9th December.  The redaction process is extensive and 
time consuming but I would like to assure you that I am progressing it as quickly as I 
can.   
 
Until the redaction process is completed, I unfortunately cannot give you a definite 
timescale for the publication of this report. As soon as I have a timescale, I will ensure 
you are updated.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sarah Green 
Deputy Chair  
Independent Police Complaints Commission 
 
 

 


